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Greetings Mayor and Council, 

On Thursday, May 10, the Council Report for the Zero Waste 2040 Strategic Plan and Single-Use Item 

Reduction Strategy will be made available on the Council agenda website. Once public, the City will release 

an information bulletin about the Single-Use Item Reduction Strategy to highlight what has changed since the 

last round of consultation. Additionally, stakeholders involved in both the Zero Waste 2040 and Single-Use 

Item processes will receive information and links to the reports. 

On Friday, May 11, City staff will hold a technical briefing for media to provide additional background 

information on both strategies, as well as the Green Demolition by-law amendment recommendations that 

will be coming to Council on Wednesday, May 16. 

Best, 

Sadhu 

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston I City Manager 
City of Vancouver I 453 W 12th Avenue 
Vancouver I BC VSY 1V4 
604.873. 7627 ISadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca 
Twitter: sadhuajohnston 
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